Veralas Club
Has Bake Sale

By ALICE B. CRUIKSHANK

The Beaver Veralas 4-H Cluh
held a meeting on January 8,
1973.

At this meeting it was de-
cided that we should  have
another bake sale. A bake sale
was held on January 13, at the
Village Community Hall by the
4-H girls.  We raised a total of
$17.00. The money will go
towards ordering more sewing
materials for our project work.

We have been very fortunate
to have two village participants
donating their time to help us.
Mrs. Elsie Pitka has begun to
show us our beautiful native art
of beadworking. Mrs. Ann Foss
and Mrs. Evans  have started
embroidering classes with the
younger children.

We appreciate that the time
and effort these people take for
helping us and hope that we can
get more people to help us out
with other projects.




